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INCIDENT TYPE – MISSING PERSON / SILVER ALERT

HIGH POINT, NC – On February 17, 2022 at 6:09 P.M., officers responded to 707 N. Elm Street (Meridian 

Center) in reference to a missing person.  Upon arrival, the officers were notified that Norman Lee 

Waggy, W/M, 69 years old, had left 601 N. Elm Street at approximately 2:09 A.M.  after receiving 

medical treatment and had not returned to the Meridian Center.  Mr. Waggy is currently believed to be 

suffering from a cognitive impairment and might be lost and/or confused.  He was last known to be 

wearing a dark gray sweatshirt, dark sweatpants, black shoes, and a black toboggan. Due to his 

suspected cognitive impairment, a SILVER ALERT has been activated.

If you locate Mr. Norman Lee Waggy, be cautious in your approach as he might be confused. Please 

contact the High Point Police Department (336-883-3224.)  A photo is attached below.

The High Point Police Department remains committed to crime-fighting, community engagement, 

training, and professional policing. We will continue to collaborate with our community members and 

crime-fighting partners to promote a higher quality of life. Anyone with information about violent crime 

or illegal activity is asked to contact Crime Stoppers of High Point at 336-889-4000 or Download the P3 

mobile app for IOS or Android.
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Case Report Number(s): 2022-04415

Press Release prepared by: Lieutenant J.W. Antignano
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